FIRE HYDRANT FLUSHING:

The Village of Washingtonville Department of Public Works and Water Department
will be conducting flushing of Fire Hydrants throughout the Village beginning
tomorrow, Monday, April 22 and continuing through the week. Residents may
notice some discoloration in the water but this should clear up after the tap water
has been run. If you have any questions please contact Mayor Thomas DeVinko at
845-849-4523, or Village Hall at 845-496-3221.



